
 
 

INVITATION 

TO INTERESTED PARTIES 

Orestiada, 05/07/2023 

 

The Research and Development Company of Northern Evros S.A., in the 

framework of the QUALFARM project, co-funded by the Greece - Bulgaria 2014-

2020 programme, organizes a study visit of a group of Bulgarian producers / 

artisans / potential artisans in Greece.  

The study visit of the Bulgarian producers to Greece will take place on Sunday 

16/07/2023 starting at 10:30 to 12:00, and will visit Ellinochori Evros and Mr. 

Konstantinos Tsirna, where he produces Tahini Ellinochori. Then, at 12:30 to 

15:00, a visit will take place to Pentalofos Evros and the Eurotherama Farm. 

 The study visit of Bulgarian producers in Greece will continue on Monday 

17/07/2023 at 10:00 to 11:30, starting from the Agrotourism Cooperative of 

Women of Trigonio "GAIA". Then, from 12:00 to 14:00, the last visit will take 

place at the Winery Evritika Kelaria, in the area of Marasia Evros. 

 Participants will have the opportunity to learn about cottage industry issues, 

such as sources of funding, the reasons for choosing to engage in cottage 

industry and the steps to follow.  

The activity is expected to contribute to the further development and promotion 

of cottage industry and to the strengthening of relations between Greek and 

Bulgarian craftsmen. 

 

 

 



Yours sincerely, 

 

Georgios Petresis, 

Director General of the Research and Development Company of Northern Evros, 

Agronomist and Coordinator of the Qualfarm project. 


